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 Dear sir/madam,

I support Emma Nicholson's letter, as I do not believe there is a good case in the public
need to build this scheme, and that the adverse impacts do not outweigh the purported
benefits contrary to the Planning Act 2008.

The environment will be worse affected, plus those residents living in the area. 

Best wishes 

Louis 
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